September 29, 2003

Dear <<Salutation>>,

“Slowly, culture shock transformed into communication and acceptance.  It was easy to reach out, despite the language barrier.”

--Ana Logghe, Espanola, New Mexico

As a former trustee of World Learning, you have shown that you place a high value on the mission of this organization.  Over the years, my husband and I have enjoyed working with you as board members to help ensure the future of World Learning and its diverse programs. 

Please know that you remain a vital and valued member of the World Learning community.  I think often of the many wonderful people, like you, with whom I have had the opportunity to serve during my years on the board.  If I haven’t served with you, my husband Dave probably has!

I hardly need to tell you that at a time when cross-cultural understanding is more crucial than ever, organizations like World Learning — truly the innovator of international and cross-cultural education—play an important role in transforming “culture shock” into “communication and acceptance” and difference into understanding.

We very much appreciate your last gift of <<Last Donation Amount>>. By considering a renewal of your financial support, you will demonstrate your commitment and connection to World Learning, giving more individuals the opportunity to explore the richness of other cultures.

With the help of loyal friends like you, World Learning will continue building a community of leaders dedicated to international understanding and tolerance.  Thank you so much for your support.

Sincerely,

Sally Pyne Kennedy

Trustee, Host Family, and Experimenter to Switzerland, 1958

P.S.  You may also show your support on-line at www.worldlearning.org/giving.







